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“We must find time to pause and thank the 
people who make a difference in our lives”

Being grateful allows us to value and enjoy life to its fullest. Recognizing who 
we are, what we have achieved, what we possess, and the people around us 
helps us live in harmony with our surroundings and achieve genuine well-
being.

Often, the small good things go unnoticed in the face of more “spectacular” 
events that capture our attention. However, reflecting reveals the abundance 
of positive aspects in our lives. It is essential to retrain our minds to focus on 
the good and learn to live each day with a positive attitude.

Today, we want to express our heartfelt thanks to all of you for trusting in our 
work and e!orts to transform lives. This year, 2024, we have supported over 
4,000 girls with scholarships on their educational journey, facing challenges 
such as school dropout, economic di"culties, migration, and, in some cases, a 
lack of parental support for their children’s education.

Despite these challenges, we 
made it happen! This achievement 
would not have been possible 
without your unwavering support.

We close the 2024 school year 
with new challenges, hearts full of 
love and hope, and a deep wish 
that our girls find open doors to 
success and personal fulfillment. 
For us, they are the most valuable 
treasures of the Scholarship 
Program.


